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Comments: I strongly support class 1 eMTBs on selected National Forest trails.  These trails should remain

classed as non-motorized trails because ATVs and dirt bikes will damage the trails and will be a nuisance to

hikers.  Class 1 eMTBs require the rider to pedal, so that are not faster than a regular mountain bike, except

when going uphill.

 

Also, class 1 eMTBs are perfect for trail maintenance.  I'm 73 yrs old and help to maintain 60 miles of trails in our

local National Forest.  I can could cover and maintain more mileage using an eMTB.


